
 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to the Readers Become Leaders Reading Challenge 
running alongside the NCAA® Women’s Gymnastics Championships. Elementary schools throughout the 
Fort Worth area are eligible to participate by reading as much as possible to place in the top group of 
schools to win a series of prizes.  

Your child's school has registered to take part in this reading challenge, in which they can count all their 
minutes read both in school and out toward this challenge. They are encouraged to read anything and 
everything that interests them and can even count any reading done in different languages. Your child 
can read both physical and online books and have their own reading log to track all their minutes to 
show their accomplishments.  

We are asking you to read with your child whenever you can and to encourage them to participate to 
the best of their ability. At the end of each week, a signature is required to authenticate the work done 
is true and accurate.  

IMPORTANT DATES 
January 23: Competition Starts 
April 3: Last day to log minutes 
April 12: Winner to be announced at NCAA Women’s Gymnastics Championships Open Practice  

Thanks again to you and your child for participating, we're excited to get reading!  

 
 


